Humanities
Forum elects

new officers

Thomas Richards Jr., publis-
her of the Tundra Times, was
selected Chairman-President of
the Alaska Humanities Forum at
their state committee meeting
held on January 25 and 26.

Other newly-elected officers
are vice president Carolyn
Floyd, director of the Univer-
sity of Alaska community col-
lege; secretary Rose Arbidson
from Cordova; and treasurer
Dr. OW. Frost of Alaska
Pacific University.

The Humanities Forum re-
viewed 43 proposals during the
meeting, including ones from
the North Slope Borough,
BBNA and Tanana Chiefs. ’



